


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING



NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: On September 15, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at 55 W Idaho the City of Weiser Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing to receive comment on a request by Agile Homes for a variance on the front setbacks for the Sundance Pointe Subdivision. 



LEGAL DESCRIPTION
Sundance Pointe Subdivision on West 9th Street.
   

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are invited to attend the hearing, or submit written comment seven (7) days before public hearing.

FOR MORE INFORMATION: Please contact Dave Loos, Planning & Zoning Administrator, at City Hall, 55 West Idaho Street, Monday through Friday, from 
8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M., at (208) 414-1965. Thank you. 






